
 

 

Black Earth Farming Ltd. applies for delisting of Swedish Depository Receipts from 

Nasdaq Stockholm 

St Helier, Jersey, 2017-08-11 2 p.m. CEST (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- 

On 11 August the Annual General Meeting of Black Earth Farming Ltd. (the "Company") resolved 
to instruct the Board of Directors to apply to Nasdaq Stockholm for delisting of the Company's 
Swedish Depository Receipts, as soon as possible.  

Such an application has therefore been made to Nasdaq Stockholm today by the Board. The last 
day of trading in the depository receipts on Nasdaq Stockholm will be notified when the 
Company has been informed thereof by Nasdaq Stockholm. 

For additional information, please contact: 

Richard Warburton, Chief Executive Officer, + 7 985 208 24 01, + 44 7899 064429 
richard.warburton@BlackEarthFarming.com 

This information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the CEO set out above, at 2 p.m. 
CEST on 11 August 2017. 

About the Company: 

Black Earth Farming Ltd. (Jersey) is a farming company that until recently operated in Russia. Its shares 
are listed as depository receipts on Nasdaq Stockholm. The Company has recently sold its agricultural land 
assets and the Company has resolved to distribute the proceeds from the sale and remaining funds to its 
shareholders. The Board thereafter intends to propose liquidation of the Company. 

Corporate website: www.blackearthfarming.com  

For subscription to Company Announcements, please contact us at: 
svetlana.abakumova@blackearthfarming.com 

If you do not want to receive Black Earth Farming Ltd. announcements, please send an e-mail to the same 
address. 
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